
Households Eligible for the 2023 FY Chiba City Priority Support Subsidy for Rising Prices, 
Including those who are or were  Head of the Household

Households that are eligible for the 2023 FY Chiba City Priority Support Subsidy for Rising Prices 
Tax Exempt Households Households which received the 70,000 yen subsidy after the end of January 2024.
Households Taxed Only Per Capita Households which received the 100,000 yen subsidy after the end of March 2024.

Please answer “yes” below  even if you are eligible for a similar subsidy in a different municipality.
Please answer “yes”  below even if you have not yet applied for or have been declined this subsidy.

You are a registered resident in Chiba City as of the 3rd of June 2024

Please enquire at the municipal office where you are 
registered as a resident

There is a household member who is paying the 2024 FY “income-based” residence tax 
※This is the taxation status before the fixed tax is deducted

This excludes those who moved to Japan from abroad after the 2nd of January 2024. To 
confirm who is subject to pay the tax, please refer to the tax amount determination 
notice or the tax payment notice.

If the household consists solely of dependents with whose relatives subject to income tax
※Students living away from their parents or single-parent households where the

parent is dependent on their child

You are not eligible 
for the subsidy

Yes

①Eligibility Flow Chart

No

No

No

You are possibly eligible for support.
Please refer to the “ How to Check your Application” 

Flow Chart”.

No

※This is a reference chart only.
If you need to change your address, household status, submit an amended tax return or change any personal 
information, please contact the call centre at 0120-592-028.

Yes

※Households as of the 3/6/2024

Yes


